Mary Gallagher

ey
From: Isaksen Solar <permitting@isaksensolar.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 24, 2024 11:51 AM
To: Mary Gallagher
Subject: Re: 53 Broadway Planning Case 24-2

Mimi,
Isaksen Solar would like to withdraw without prejudice for the special permit application at 55 Broadway Hanover,
MA, due to reducing the number of panel and do not need an 800SQFT structure.

Thank you.
-Averie

From: Mary Gallagher <mary.gallagher@hanover-ma.gov>
Date: Wednesday, April 24, 2024 at 8:41 AM

To: Isaksen Solar <permitting@isaksensolar.com>
Subject: FW: 53 Broadway Planning Case 24-2

HI. | am hoping someone could help me with the below request.

Thank you
Mimi G

Hanover MA Planning & Zoning Office
550 Hanover St
Hanover, MA 02339

From: Mary Gallagher

Sent: Tuesday, April 23, 2024 9:53 AM

To: Averie Millward <amaynez@isaksensolar.com>
Subject: RE: 53 Broadway Planning Case 24-2

Averie-
HI.
| heard you were reducing the size of the project at 53 Broadway, Hanover, MA 02339 and need to formally withdrawal

your application for the Planning Board.

Can you please send us a quick response asking to withdraw without prejudice, due to that you reduced the number
of panels so that you do not need the 800 feet size.

Thanks so much
Mimi



